Operations Report-February 2024

BHS:  We have signed the asbestos removal agreement and that project will start on June 17 once the summer school session has ended.  This project should take approximately two weeks.  Once this is complete, we will begin to tile the remaining thirteen rooms in the high school.  This should last approximately four weeks.  We expect to have the projects completed by the end of July.  Our compliance officer with the state safety office visited the high school this month and we passed the inspection on the first try.

GES:  Everything is running relatively smoothly at GES.  We are talking and working through the upcoming projects we have scheduled and how it relates to summer school.  Our Grandview complex will look completely different over the next couple of years.  Our plan is to have keyless entry on all classroom doors.  This will eliminate not having classroom doors unlocked throughout the school day which is a major safety issue.  

Athletic Complex:  We have started getting quotes for new bleachers.  It is believed that our current set was installed in 1989.  We are still waiting for our last quote.  Geological techs have been sampling and looking at the athletic complex to get it ready for the upcoming remodel.  We had a Grandview youth basketball night at the gym during one of our games and it was a big success.  We are looking at ways to generate more revenue in the athletic department as costs continue to rise.  We are hoping to be able to have subscription streaming of all events next school year.  

Transportation:  All routes are running smoothly. Both vans are being used on a daily basis to transport kids from RSP.  There is a major bus driver shortage across the state, and we are doing our best to get everything covered.  


